Music Convocation May 25th, 1933. Mr. R. Tupper, Secretary, The Conservatorium. My dear Mr. Tupper, Will you be so kind as to express to the members of the Orchestra our very sincere thanks for their playing at this morning's convocation? Their music, rendered in such an excellent fashion, added immensely to the occasion and helped to make it one of the most pleasant we have had for some years. Let me at the same time thank you yourself for getting the Orchestra together and conducting it. We look forward to similar pleasant co-operation on future occasions. Ever yours faithfully, Principal